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On behalf of myself and my company,  I strongly OPPOSE HB3214.  This bill will only 

serve to further separate people from the reality of where their resources come from.  

It also will deny children of their right to learn and grow in the agriculture industry. If 

this country wants to continue to eat and survive, staying connected with those 

resources and continuing the education of how to care for those resources is crucial.  

Allowing the general population to view and interact with animals is also crucial. Bad 

for Oregon, bad for the future,  just a bad bad bill.   


